
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30, 2012 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act please be advised the Regular Meeting 

of the Harbor Commission of the Borough of Atlantic Highlands scheduled for Tuesday 

June 12, 2012, has been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, June 6, 2012 at 7:00 

P.M. at Atlantic Highlands Borough Hall, 100 First Avenue, Atlantic Highlands, NJ. 

 

Formal action will be taken. 

 

. 

 

Carol Cassese 

Secretary 

 

 

  


